Good afternoon Dear Christ the Teacher Parents, Just a few reminders for you to note:

TRAVELING/THANKSGIVING PLANS:

If you are traveling for Thanksgiving outside of New Jersey:

- You need to inform the office where you are going. If it is a state that is considered "red-zoned" for Corona, then you must follow the CDC guidelines by quarantining for 14 days from the time you return home, and you must be tested
- If you are hosting or visiting family/friends outside of your immediate family, or will be with more than 10 people, you may want to consider keeping your children virtual for the following week (November 30th -December 4th).

We need to continue doing all we can to keep the students and staff healthy!

Morning Drop Off:

Parents, you cannot leave the premises until your child is admitted into the building. If your child shows symptoms, or does not have a COVID screening form, they cannot be allowed into school. If you need screening forms, please let your teacher know to send some home with your child. If someone other than a parent is dropping off your child, you need to explain this procedure to them.

Wednesday, November 25th:

Wednesday, November 25th will be a **HALF DAY**. **There will be no Aftercare**. Dismissal times are: PK 11:45, Kindergarten: 12:00 Grades 1-8: 12:15 Please give yourself extra time to arrive since it is a very busy travel day for everyone. School will be closed immediately after dismissal.

Attachments:

- Please read the ChildCareNJ.gov. Tuition Assistance flyer that is attached which may help families with tuition assistance, if eligible.
- Home School Association Christmas Wreath Sale
- Toy Drive by Student Council (gifts due 12/2/20)
- Blue Moon Fundraisers

Friday, December 4th: Will be a HALF-DAY. There will be Aftercare available.

The December Calendar will be sent home next week.

Last note... if any important contact information has changed (phone number, email address, home address, etc.), let the office know so our records can be kept up-to-date please!

We wish all our Christ the Teacher families a very blessed and Happy Thanksgiving!